
 

Monday 16th September 2024 

 

Dear Families, 

We previously informed you that Lambeth Council have opened another consultation regarding the 
proposed amalgamation of Christ Church SW9 (Brixton) and St John The Divine Primary Schools. 

As a part of the consultation process, Lambeth Council representatives will be leading an in-person 
meeting on the proposed option and would like to invite you to attend.  

The meeting will take place on 25 September at 6 pm in the hall at Christ Church SW9 Primary School. It 
will last an hour and will consist of a brief panel presentation of the option and the reasoning for it, you 
will then get a chance to ask questions. The panel will consist of Lambeth Council representatives, a 
chair and school representatives.  

As the timings are limited, we do suggest that all questions stick to the topic at hand, and don’t deal with 
other council matters. We also ask that you register with Ticket Tailor, for the event, so we have a rough 
idea of attendee numbers.  

The meeting will be recorded and transcribed as a part of the feedback process for the consultation.  

You can also submit any questions in advance through an online form using the link or qr code below: 

 

If you have any questions regarding the meeting, please email pppconsultation@lambeth.gov.uk. 

https://love.lambeth.gov.uk/lambeth-formal-consultation-on-falling-pupil-numbers/
https://forms.office.com/e/UJ8am47ebL
mailto:pppconsultation@lambeth.gov.uk


 

House Rules  
• There will be a brief presentation by LA representatives, followed by a Q&A session. Please do not 

interrupt the presentation, as there will be a chance to ask questions. 
• When the question-and-answer section begins, attendees will raise their hands to ask their 

question. The chair will come to you.  
• Questions asked by parents and carers of the affected school will be prioritised. 
• A school representative will outline safety procedures, fire exits and other details at the beginning 

of the meetings. The meeting will end if it is found to be unsafe 
• Please do not record the meeting in any way (audio or video). The meeting will be recorded by 

Lambeth Council; they can supply the recording and a transcript in due course.  
• If your question has not been answered by the end of the meetings, please email it to 

pppconsultation@lambeth.gov.uk. 
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